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Slow and steady convalesence for  battered Brampton hospital, July 21  

While updating CUPE's pay equity plan, I discovered the public-private partnership (P3) was short-changing 
hundreds of nurses and the community. We agreed that the hospital would make up the difference by paying 
an extra $3 million in back wages to our nurses.  

When will the Ontario government's hospital supervisor Ken White come clean and admit that the P3 funding 
model offers only false savings and unacceptable patient care trade-offs?  

Tom Baker, representative, Canadian Union of Public Employees, Toronto  

 


